From: liz.cody@crete.ne.gov <liz.cody@crete.ne.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 5:20:55 PM

To: Nancy Tellez <nancy.tellez@crete.ne.gov>

Subject: Re: Rooted Movement Bounce Party Special Event Application

Nancy,

| spoke with Grant last week and he requested that if staking bounce houses in the grass is not an option
he’d like to ask that part of the street be closed off.

He is still thinking same time and date and still thinking 3 bounce houses and an ice cream truck.

He noted that the bounce houses are the regular kind, maybe a slide, not any large obstacle course or
water features.

He was thinking that blocking off part of 12th street south of the playground or bandstand could be an
option - unless there is a better location for him to consider.

We did look at other parks, but with rotary park playground being shut down this is less attractive. We
also discussed other options like a pool party but the date he had in mind was already booked and the
following weekend was Father’s Day weekend, so he is hoping to keep his original date and time if
possible and stick with city park but amend the location of bounce houses and ice cream truck to
protect the grass.

He is not available to attend council meeting tomorrow night but if he needs to submit a street closure
application as follow up he is okay with that.

Do you know if that is a doable request or if other parties along 12th street would have any concerns or
require notice?

| think it is sounding similar to other events we’ve had downtown in the past. Like Xochitl’s event. So
maybe similar support like barricades, and maybe some extra trash barrels or picnic tables.

Thanks!



